
MINUTES 
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION MEETING 

August 1, 2022 
 

Comprehensive Plan Recommendation 
 
 

 HOLD a public hearing and consider a recommendation on the City of Killeen Comprehensive Plan. 
 
 Ms. Meshier briefed the Commission regarding the proposed Comprehensive Plan. She stated that 

staff recommends approval of the proposed Comprehensive Plan as presented.   
 
 Mr. Kevin Shepherd, Founder and CEO of Verdunity, was also present via video call.  
 
 Chairman Latham opened the public hearing at 5:19 p.m.   
 
 With no one wishing to speak, the public hearing was closed at 5:20 p.m. 
  
 Commissioner Gukeisen moved to recommend approval of the proposed Comprehensive Plan as 

presented.  Commissioner Minor seconded, and the motion passed by a vote of 6 to 0. 


